
Dear 
 
Further to my previous email regarding your child’s award, the Mayor of Dacorum and I would like to 
invite your child to our celebration event: 
 
Date: Tuesday 15th October 
Time: 6.00pm - 7.15pm 
Venue: Salvation Army Hall, Waterhouse Street, Hemel Hempstead, HP1 1ES 
 
Your child will be presented with a certificate and have a photograph taken with the Mayor, which 
will be emailed to you after the event. 
 
Please register your attendance online (by Friday 11th October) online: 
https://www.hemel-scouts.co.uk/awards-evening/ 
 
Due to the number of young people who have received awards, despite moving to a large venue, we 
are limited to one guest per award recipient initially. If further spaces become available, we will let 
you know. 
 
I look forward to seeing you at the event. 
 
Russ 
 
Russ Dyble 
District Commissioner 
Hemel Hempstead District Scouts (Registered Charity Number 302536) 
Tel: 07790 296378 
Web: www.hemel-scouts.co.uk  
Facebook: www.facebook.com/hemel.scouts  
 
We prepare young people with skills for life 


